Loning Board of Appeals
JAN 2 7 2016

Town of Newhurgh

To: James E. Manley, Chairman Zoning Board of Appeals

Members of the Zoning Board of Appeals

From: Arthur H. and Sheila J. Nugent
Re: Variance Request — Application of Don & Tammy Murphy

Date: January 27, 2016

We are addressing this letter to you and members of the Zoning Board of
Appeals in reference to the application of Donald and Tammy Murphy who are
requesting a number of variances for the anticipated renovations and
improvement to their home located at 299 Lakeside Road in the Town of
Newburgh.

Our names are Arthur and Sheila Nugent and we reside at 305 Lakeside Road
and have lived in our home for over 42 years. As we are sure the Appeals Board is
aware, the Orange Lake community on the west side of Lakeside Road
encompasses well established residences that have been there for many years.
Most dwellings are reminiscent of the early summer cottages or vacation homes
that dotted the shoreline dating back to the early 1900’s. Since that time, those
remaining homes and cottages have been reconstructed and improved to become
stately year round residences. However, each house is located in a non-
conforming use area since the early subdivision of lands bordering the lake was
undersized and small, thus allowing many parcels access to the water.

The applicants in this case, Mr. & Mrs. Murphy, are requesting variances ina
number of areas; maximum height allowances, lot building coverage, side yard
set-backs and the expansion of the existing first floor including front and rear
covered porches. While we both support property improvements that ultimately
improve and enhance the quality and value of the homes in our area, we are
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